
  
New Assignment 
 
Effective this past Tuesday, November 14, Bishop David P. Talley has given a new assignment 
to Father Stephen K. Kenny.  
 
Father Kenny will be in-residence at Saint Anne Catholic Church, 706 S. Highland St., and 
assist our Pastors and Parochial Administrators with the celebration of Mass and the 
Sacraments, as requested.  
 
Father Juan Antonio Romo-Romo, S.V.D., V.F., Dean of our Western Deanery and Pastor of 
Saint Joseph Catholic Church, 3825 Neely Rd., will serve additionally as Administrator of Saint 
Paul Catholic Church, 1425 E Shelby Dr., until June 30, 2024.  
 
Father Chris Rusin will continue as Parochial Vicar at St. Paul. 


